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23 September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Mufty Day:  Monday 27 September 
 
We are holding an impromptu Mufty Day (non-school uniform) day on Monday (27 September).  I am 
happy to share with you an exciting opportunity we have been given.  We have been able to arrange for a 
hot air balloon to be inflated on our school field. This will support the whole school topic of flight and 
space.  The children have been learning about this topic and are really embracing the learning linked to 
Space, Geography and history.  A hot air balloon “randomly” arriving will certainly excite them even 
further! 
 
Please can you ensure that the children are wearing clothes that they are able to fasten and unfasten 
independently when going to the toilet and shoes that are suitable for the playground.  Please ensure that 
they have a coat with them on this day as they will be outside. 
 
Please be assured that we will be adhering the company’s strict risk assessment to ensure that this event 
is managed safely. 
 
We politely request a contribution of £1 to go towards the cost of the visit.  Please note that this visit is 
weather dependent and should the rain or wind delay the visit we will simply reschedule. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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